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Brough Road, Winshill, Burton Upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE15 0DH
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Parents Evening


Parents Evening is on Thursday 24th October; 3:30pm – 7pm.  Look out for a text inviting you to make an appointment with your child’s class teacher.





Fireworks Disco


There will be a disco for the children on 


Monday 4th November.


3:15 – 4:00 Early Years & KS1


4:15 – 5:00 Key Stage 2


The cost of the disco is £1.50, payable to the school office.  The cost includes a drink and a snack.





Significant Dates Coming Up





Wednesday 16th and 23rd October at 2:45pm – 


Parent Reading sessions for Reception and Key Stage 1





Friday 18th October at 10:30 – 


Harvest Service at St Marks (Years 1 – 6)





Thursday 24th October – Parents Evening (more details nearer the time)





Friday 25th October – INSET Day (School Closed to Pupils) 





Half Term Holiday – Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November








Parking


At the end of the day, please park considerately.  The school has had a number of complaints regarding double parking, cars blocking local residences’ driveways and near misses.  Please use the Jubilee Pub car park to help ease congestion.  The local PCSO officers have been informed.





Scooters and Bikes


A gentle reminder that scooters and bikes are parked at school at the owner’s own risk.  Please ensure that your child only takes their own bike or scooter at the end of the day.  School would recommend that bikes and scooters are locked.








Next week we focus on Harvest… 


Just a quick reminder that we are celebrating our Harvest Festival on Friday 18th October at St. Mark’s Church (Years 1-6) and therefore we would kindly ask if you would be able to send your child in to school with a tin or packet of dried produce which they can hand to their teacher on the morning of the 18th October.  The produce will be on display in the school hall throughout the day.  The food will be donated to the local foodbank.  





Winshill Village Primary and Nursery School is lucky enough to have a close working relationship with St. Mark’s Church.  This year some of the classes have been invited to take part in Harvest Activities at the Church – these will take place at the following times: Tuesday 15th October: 9:30 am - Year 2; 1pm - Year 6; Wednesday 16th October; 1pm - Year 5


Thursday 17th October; 9:30am - Year 4; 1pm - Year 3
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